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These works are funded as part of the River Murray Flood 

Recovery Program.  

What’s happening 
Resurfacing works are being undertaken along Bookpurnong Road, 

between Kemp Road and Gurra Gurra Bridge, Gurra Gurra. These 

works will improve safety and amenity for all road users.  

How this affects you 

Bookpurnong Road will remain open at all times.  

To keep everyone safe while we undertake these works, there will be 

changes to traffic conditions. During working hours Bookpurnong 

Road will be reduced to a single lane under speed restrictions. Traffic 

signals will be in place to guide the flow of traffic.  

Outside of working house speed restrictions will remain in place 

throughout the area the duration of the project. Please plan your trips, 

observe onsite signage and the follow direction of traffic controllers.   

There might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we’ll do 

our best to keep impacts to a minimum. You may also notice some 

odours, which is normal during spray sealing works.  

Access to businesses and properties will be maintained. If temporary access restrictions are required 

affected property owners, residents and businesses will be contacted directly in advance. 

We thank you for your understanding while these critical safety upgrades are undertaken. 

When 

Monday, 18 November 2024 
to early December 2024, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Sunday between 
6.00am and 7.00pm 

Where 

Bookpurnong Road 
between Kemp Road and 
Gurra Gurra Bridge, Gurra 
Gurra 

More information 

Email  DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au   

Call  1300 794 880  

  

 

New smooth surface 
enhancing safety for 
drivers 

 

Improving safety on 
vital transport corridors 

We are undertaking flood recovery works on 
Bookpurnong Road 
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